
From: Jonathan Douglass
To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: FW: Withdrawal Letter from Bid B1110
Date: Thursday, March 24, 2011 1:36:09 PM

 

From: Debi Jones [mailto:debijones@olatheford.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 10:43 AM
To: Steve Stewart
Subject: Withdrawal Letter from Bid B1110
 

Steve,
 
Per our conversation...My bid B1110 did not meet the
specification.  Please allow me to withdraw from the award
PO 002954.
Thank you,
Debi Jones
Olathe Ford Commercial Sales
Cell 913-238-0252
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